
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 3, 2023 

 

 

Kelly Hodge 

Loloff Construction, Inc.  

801 8th Street, Suite 130 

Greeley, CO 80631

 

 

Re: Loloff Mine - File No. M-1985-112  

 Loloff Construction, Inc.  

         Surety Release Request (SL-03) 

 Full/Final Release 

 

Dear Mr. Hodge: 

 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety concluded its review of the Surety Release Request 

application submitted to the Division on March 9, 2023.  The request was for release of the entire 

permitted area and a reduction of the required bond amount to $0.00. 

 

Based on issues related to water rights at the sight and a withdrawal letter from J.C. York received 

today, the decision reached by the Division is:  Withdraw.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 601-2276, or by email at 

Rob.zuber@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

cc: J.C. York, J&T Consulting, Inc.  
  

 


